

Littleton Public Schools



33 Shattuck St. * P.O. Box 1486 * Littleton, MA 01460-4486* Phone: (978) 540-2500 * Fax: (978) 486-9581 * : www.littletonps.org

KELLY R. CLENCHY, Ed.D., SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Elizabeth M. Steele, Director of Curriculum Lyn A. Snow, Director of Pupil Personnel Services Steven F. Mark, Business Manager Natalie A. Croteau, Technology Systems Coordinator Julie Lord, Instructional Technology Coordinator

Littleton Public Schools Wellness Committee Agenda October 27, 2020, 7:00pm

Google Meet - meet.google.com/cub-npcj-avy

- A. Call to Order/Introductions
 Natalie Croteau co coordinator
 Kymberlee Albertelli
- B. USDA extended free lunch program to June 2021
- C. Flu Shots still available Town Hall, Board of Health, CVS, Walgreens, Shaws
- D. Tick season in full swing important to note on the website
- E. Review website info modify moving forward to a more simplistic view Agreed to link to COVID info and add Tick info
- F. Staff training last week
 - a. Trauma-informed instruction to better assist our students
 - b. Good reminders for how everyone's stress looks different
 - c. Found strategies to help facilitate the virtual classroom
- G. Remote learning in full swing and students and staff learning progressing well
- H. Meeting Dates for 2020-2021
- a. January 26
- b. February 23
- c. March 23
- d. April 27
- e. May 25

It is the policy of the Littleton Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, gender, religion, national origin, color, homelessness, sexual orientation, gender identity, age or disability in its educational programs, services, activities or employment practices. Further information may be obtained by contacting Lyn Snow, District Equity Coordinator at 978-540-2500, Isnow@littletonps.org or 33 Shattuck Street, P.O. Box 1486, Littleton, MA 01460.

